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NOTICE 

The viva-voce for PhD admission in Bengali will be held on 20th 

September, 2023 at 12 noon in the Department of Bengali, Cotton 

University.  

Candidates who have been declared eligible in the Entrance Written 

Examination 2023 in the basis of the written examination for PhD Admission 

will have to appear in this viva-voce. 

Candidates who have qualified for fellowship/ scholarship in UGC-NET/ 

UGC-CSIR NET/GATE/ CEED and similar National level tests are allowed to 

appear in the viva-voce/interview and in their cases the selection will be on the 

basis of viva-voce only. 
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